LAKESIDE

NORTH HARBOUR .k

20 June 2013

Mr Alan Brewer
39 Woodhay Walk
Havant

Hants

PO9 5RD

Dear Alan

Further to your request for a reference for all the work that you have done helping us with
this project | hope the following statement from me will be helpful for you.

To whom it may concern

Solar Energy Proposal for 1000 Lakeside, North Harbour, Portsmouth, PO6 3EN

Alan along with his specialists approached us at 1000 Lakeside and provided us with some
extremely helpful information relating to solar energy proposals. Alan and his team were all
extremely professional and very skilled from both an installation and technical perspective.
As a company we are now considering Solar PV technology across all of our sites and we are
seeking further confirmation of pay back verses installation before this exciting project is
authorised.

Yours sincerely

%
Mr lan Cox
Facilities Manager




